
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 

T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273     

F 416-440-7656    OEB.ca 

 

 
 

Reference #: EB-2019-0082/EB-2020-0180 
 

BY EMAIL 
July 16, 2020 
 
Greg Beharriell  
Manager, Regulatory Affairs  
Canadian Niagara Power Inc.  
1130 Bertie Street 
P.O. Box 1218 
Fort Erie, ON L2A 5Y2 
Regulatory.Affairs@FortisOntario.com 
  
 
Dear Mr. Beharriell: 
 
Re: 2020 Final Uniform Transmission Rates (UTRs) (EB-2020-0180) and Alternatives 

for 2020 UTRs Implementation Advanced by Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 (EB-2019-0082). 
 
  
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has received Canadian Niagara Power Inc.’s (CNPI) 
letter of July 8, 2020 in response to the OEB’s decision and order in EB-2019-0082, and 
alternatives proposed by Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) to defer implementation 
of final 2020 UTRs and/or defer collection of foregone transmission revenue. 
 
The OEB has placed CNPI’s letter on the record of the UTRs implementation 
proceeding (EB-2020-0180), as CNPI’s comments are in scope of that proceeding and 
are beyond the scope of the current Hydro One EB-2019-0082 proceeding. 
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Michael Price at 
Michael.Price@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
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